
Please include this statement in our backup for the next meeting.   

 

  

The Small Area Planning Joint Committee is an advisory body to City Council and the 

Land Use Commissions. With a holistic overview of planning and zoning matters, it 

addresses reactive and specific issues from the Land Use Commissions and City Council. 

In addition it evaluates the proactive process of planning focused areas in the City. Due to 

the shortcoming of our meetings from limited public outreach, our recommendations and 

discussions can serve only as considerations to the Land Use Commissions and Council. 

  

  

Sent from Outlook Mobile 

 

 

 

On Tue, Apr 5, 2016 at 10:47 AM -0700, "Walters, Mark" <Mark.Walters@atxad.org> 

wrote: 

SAPJC Members, 
Attached are several backup documents for tomorrow evening.  The first two relate to 
neighborhood plan amendments and the third is the minutes from last month’s meeting. 
Mark 

 
James Shieh 
Boards and Commissions 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: The City of Austin provides e-mail addresses for members of its 
boards and commissions for their use as board members. This address should not be used 
for private or personal messages. The views expressed in e-mail messages reflect the views 
of the authors alone, and do not necessarily reflect the views of any board or commission of 
which the author may be a member. In particular, the views expressed here do not 
necessarily reflect those of the City of Austin, or any of its departments, employees or 
officials. E-mail messages may be subject to required public disclosure under the Texas 
Public Information Act.  

 

 
James Shieh 
Planning Commission/Small Area Planning Joint 
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